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Docket No. 50-305 

Wisconsin Public Service 
Corporation 

ATTN: Mr. C. A. Schrock 
Manager - Nuclear Engineering 

Post Office Box 19002 
Green Bay, WI 54307-9002 

Dear Mr. Schrock: 

Thank you for your letter dated January 29, 1993, informing us of 
your intent to revise the Quality Assurance (QA) audit frequency 
for the Technical Specifications, Operating License, and Radwaste 
Program/Low Level shipments audits from annually to biennially.  
We have reviewed your proposed reduction in these QA commitments 
made in docketed correspondence outside of the Quality Assurance 
Program description. Questions resulting from this review were 
discussed between Mr. F. Maura of this office and Ms. B. Domnick 
of your staff on February 19, 1993. As a result of these 
discussions, we understand that your first request to change the 
audit frequency for the Revision and Control of the Kewaunee 
Nuclear Power Plant Technical Specifications (TS) and Operating 
License Audit is not a requirement of TS 6.5.3.8. Thus, this 
reduction in commitment meets the requirements of the TS and 

10 CFR 50, Appendix B. The second change request to the audit 

frequency for the Radwaste Program/Low Level Shipments Audit 
specified in TS 6.5.3.8.j already has a biannual audit frequency 
requirement. Our conclusion regarding this request is that it 
also continues to meet the requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix B 

and the TS. Therefore, we find that both your requests are 
acceptable. However, any changes in your audit schedule which 

conflict with your TS 6.5.3.8 requirements will require a license 

amendment.  

If there are changes to QA commitments existing in docketed 
correspondence outside of the Quality Assurance Program 
description, you are obligated to notify this office.  
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We appreciate your timely submittal of information required by 
10 CFR 50.54(a). Please contact Mr. Fred Maura of my staff at 
(708) 790-5696 with any questions you may have regarding this 
matter.  

Sincerely, 

Mark A. Ring, Chief 
Operations Branch

cc: C. R. Steinhardt, Senior 
Vice President 
Nuclear Power 

Mark L. Marchi, Manager, 
Kewaunee Plant 

DCD/DCB (RIDS) 
OC/LFDCB 
Resident Inspector, RIII 
Virgil Kanable, Chief 

Boiler Section 
Ms. Cheryl L. Parrino, 

Public Service Commission 
of Wisconsin 

Robert M. Thompson, Administrator 
WI Div. Of Emergency Govt.  
A. G. Hansen, LPM, NRR

I k 

022cg/jk 
02/22/93

RII 

B.Z rgess 
02/23/93

RIII 

Snell 
02/1.%/93

III 

ac w 
2/275'/93

RIII 

Ring, 
02Z/ /93


